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Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

Thank You again for your support in passing the Non-Homestead Millage Renewal and the 
Sinking Fund Millage Renewal on the ballot earlier this month!  These funds will support day 
to day operations and allow enhancements to educational programs across the 
district.   Additional funds will be used to  support building improvements including energy 
conservation initiatives, enhanced building security, updated classroom spaces, and 
technology upgrades that will continue to promote our shared mission of inspiring, 
empowering, and preparing today’s learners to become tomorrow’s leaders. 

 

 

We are really excited about the Chatterton 
Planetarium project!  The project is currently 
under construction and is tracking for a 
March completion.  A number of other 
projects are currently in the design phase, 
scheduled to bid early next year and start 
construction after school lets out in June, 
including district wide improvements to PA 
systems and security access systems, and a 
new roof for Mound Park Upper 
Elementary.     Early design work is 
underway for building envelope 
improvements and offices in the Neigebaur 
Administration Building as well as a new 
Weight Room for the High School to be sited 
adjacent to the current athletic entrance; we 
are looking forward to both of these projects 
tracking to break ground this fall.    

 

Check the website often for more information 
and progress updates on these projects and 
others, at FITZ.K12.mi.us.  On the home 
page, just click on the “2019 Bond” icon, then 
the “Project List” tab to find a detailed 
summary of improvements by facility.  

 

 

 

Proposed Site of New Weight Room at Fitzgerald High School 

Existing Athletic Entrance at Fitzgerald High School 


